
September 29, 2018 
 
Hi	all,		
	
We've	been	working	hard	to	get	the	Christmas	Show	designed	and	organized,	in	preparation	for	rehearsals	
starting	on	Sunday	October	14.	Three	important	things	for	you	to	be	aware	of:		
	
1.	Parent	Meeting:	We	are	having	a	meeting	for	ALL	parents	(new	and	those	who've	been	with	the	show	for	
years)	on	Sunday	October	14	at	3:30,	at	the	rink	(while	your	skater	is	on	the	ice).	Please	come,	as	there	are	a	
couple	of	important	changes	we're	making	this	year,	that	we	want	to	share	with	you	all.		
	
2.	Volunteer	duties:	One	of	the	changes	we	are	making	is	to	ask	for	more	help	from	all	our	volunteers.	This	may	
require	a	bit	more	of	your	time,	but	will	also	give	you	a	better	sense	of	what's	needed	and	an	ability	to	help	us	
improve	different	aspects	of	the	show.	The	way	this	will	work	is	that	there	are	multiple	committees,	each	with	a	
lead	person.	We	have	assigned	you	to	one	or	more	committees	based	on	your	preferences	(what	you	checked	
on	the	contract).	I	will	be	emailing	each	committee	separately,	to	connect	you	to	each	other	and	to	the	lead	
person.	That	lead	will	then	ask	for	your	help	if	and	when	they	need	it.	Please	respond	when	they	do!	
	
3.	Props	request:	We	need	Christmas	trees!	Our	setting	this	year	includes	a	little	forest	of	
(synthetic)	Christmas	trees	with	lights	in	the	far	corner.	If	you	have	a	fake	Christmas	tree	we	can	BORROW	from	
December	7	through	December	9,	please	send	us	a	picture	of	it	(from	when	you	set	it	up,	or	a	picture	of	the	
box,	if	you	don't	have	that).	We'll	let	you	know	if	your	tree	works.		
	
Thank	you	all!	We	are	excited	to	get	started	on	the	ice,	and	hope	all	your	skaters	are	ready	to	go!	Don't	hesitate	
to	contact	me	if	you	have	any	questions.		
	


